Harmony Trail Committee Report for November 2018
We had a successful Marian Crossman Bridge Dedication.
We closed on the 2 tax delinquent properties along the Harmony Trail.
We supported Friends of North Park on the Pitt Make a Difference Day Saturday 10/20/18.  Lou and Chris took 8 volunteers.  They tried addressing the wet slope between the trail and the bridge.  They were not able to correct the situation.  They worked on cleaning up trash and they started developing a trail on Blue Heron property parallel to the Harmony Trail but on the opposite side of the stream.  This new trail will extend up to the old bridge thus creating a circular trail for people to use.  Bob had a crew in North Park clearing thorny bushes from the Crow Trail.
Steve and Bob met with Ryan Hamilton of Fair Shake.  He reviewed all of the documentation concerning our easement through Mr. Eichner’s property.  He said we have a clear legal right to use that land.  He said we were probably better off having him take us to court.  We agreed to get a quote on what it would cost to extend the paved path into the easement property.  Ryan will supply us with a letter stating our legal right to the land.  I will give this to the appropriate people in McCandless and possibly Pine.  I will meet with Mr. Eichner and tell him we are going to start construction.  We will see what he does when we start working.  Bob has walked the land with Jason Singer, the contractor that did the footers.  He will give us a quote.
Representative Turzi had a member of his staff attend the Marin Crossman Bridge Dedication.  She like what we did with the bridge and asked us what our next project was.  We discussed our desire to get Penn Power to cooperate with us to improve the parking lot, put up a bollard to keep people from driving down the trail to dump garbage and to surface the trail from the parking lot to the bridge similar to how we have the rest of the trail surfaced.  She asked that we get some idea of what that would cost and set up a meeting with her.  John is setting up a meeting after Thanksgiving.  Bob asked Jason to give us a quote for making the improvements.  CEC had previously given us a quote for designing the parking lot and Todd had previously done a drawing of a parking lot.
[bookmark: _GoBack]No hunting signs have been posted around the Harmony Trail property.
